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Friday, 21 December 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Forest School – Year 3 

We hope your child has enjoyed Forest School this term as much as we have despite the sometimes 

cold and wet weather.  Your children have impressed us so much with their amazing imagination and 

team spirit.   They have created brilliant things outside such as zip wires and swings, cars made from 

palettes, they have built dens and made dream catchers and of course celebrated Halloween with 

pumpkin soup around the fire. 

In the New Year, Year One will be coming to Forest School and your children will be doing some other 

exciting activities, but we really hope that your children continue to enjoy the great outdoors.  It would 

be really interesting to hear any feedback you or your children can give us about their time at Forest 

School. 

We hope you all have a fantastic Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Kind regards 

Jill Skidmore and Jackie Lawrence 
Forest School Team 
 

 

Name of Child (optional) __________________________________________________ 

I would like to make the following comments about Forest School: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return to school by 11th January. 
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